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Present: Councillor Edwards (Chair); 
 Councillors Rowland and Skeats 

 
 
9. MINUTES  
 
The Minutes of the meeting of Licensing Applications Sub-Committee 1 held on 14 January 
2020 were confirmed as a correct record and signed by the Chair. 
 
10. APPLICATION FOR THE REVIEW OF A PREMISES LICENCE - READING COMMUNITY 

CARNIVAL  
 

The Assistant Director of Planning, Transport and Regulatory Services submitted a report 
on an application by Thames Valley Police for the review of a Premises Licence in respect 
of Reading Community Carnival, Prospect Park Reading. 

Mr Jean Champeau, Principal Licensing Officer, was present at the meeting and in 
reference to the current Coronavirus outbreak, and having regard for public health and 
safety, requested that the Sub-Committee adjourn the review application until an 
unspecified date. 

Resolved -  

That the review hearing be adjourned on the grounds of public safety to an 
unspecified date, due to the Coronavirus outbreak. 

 
 
 
(The meeting closed at 5.12 pm) 
 
 


